
SCA to increase kraftliner prices by €60
per tonne
SCA increases the prices on brown and white kraftliner in Europe by €60 per tonne. The new price
is valid from June 1, 2024.

- There's a growing demand for kraftliner in the market, well-supported by a balanced supply chain.
We need to address the ongoing cost challenges effectively to ensure a continuous supply," remarks
Mikael Frölander, Vice President of Marketing and Sales at SCA Containerboard.
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